
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8 July 2022 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road, 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
GRANT DISMISSAL REQUEST 
FCC ID: TQ8-FOB-4F61U43 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
We, Hyundai MOBIS Co., Ltd. as a manufacturer of following models, hereby request dismissal TCB grant of 
following model due to administrative correction is necessary. 
 

FCC ID:  TQ8-FOB-4F61U43 
TC#:  TC166058, TC477086  
 

We declare that the device has not be marketed or sold in the United States or anywhere in the world bearing 
the FCC ID. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 
Seung Hoon Choe  
Senior Researcher  
Hyundai MOBIS Co., Ltd 
 


